# NOTICE TOWN OF PLEASANT SPRINGS SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING QUAD TOWNS MEETING

February 15, 2017 4:30 p.m. *AGENDA* 

The Town Boards of Dunkirk, Dunn, Pleasant Springs, and Rutland will meet on Wednesday, February 15, 2017, at 4:30 p.m. at the Pleasant Springs Town Hall, 2354 County Highway N, Stoughton WI 53589

# **CALL TO ORDER**

## **BUSINESS**

- 1. Discussion and possible action regarding setting a date and time for first aid training and to discuss safety training requirements for road crews. Norm Monson to present.
- 2. Discussion and possible action from the quad towns regarding the Stoughton EMS contract.
- 3. Discussion and possible action regarding a possible joint grant for Broadband/Internet with the Towns. Town of Dunn to present.
- 4. Discussion and possible action regarding Agricultural Enterprise Areas-Dunn to update us on their established area and process for land owners petition request.
- 5. Discussion and possible action regarding Purchase of Development Rights/Rutland to present any projects they are working on.
- 6. Discussion on roads repair and maintenance in each town.
- 7. Discussion on date and time of next Quad Towns meeting.

### **ADJOURNMENT**

No action will be taken by any governmental body at the above stated meeting other than the Town Board specifically referred to above in this notice. Please note that upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services. For additional information, or to request this service, contact the Town Hall, 2354 County Road N, Stoughton, WI 53589. Tel: (608) 873-3063, Fax: (608) 877-9444, Email: <a href="mailto:cttops@tds.net">cttops@tds.net</a>

### **ORIGINALLY POSTED: 2/6/2017**

### CC:

"The Stoughton Courier Hub" Editor

City of Stoughton, Mayor William Morgan, Town of Pleasant Springs Attorney